
NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED 
ANNUAL BUDGET 

FOR FISCAL  
YEAR 2023

The Ector County Hospital District will hold a 
public hearing on a proposed budget for Fiscal 
Year 2023. The public hearing will be held 
on Thursday, September 22, 2022 at 2:00 
p.m. at the Ector County Hospital District 
Board Room, 500 West 4th Street, 
Odessa, Texas 79760. At the hearing, the 
board will adopt a budget for Fiscal Year 
2023. Any resident of the district is entitled 
to be present and provide comment at the 
hearing.




